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Painting!
As a school we have spent a lot of time 
developing an exciting art curriculum which 
prioritises key art skills and techniques. Last 
week the children in Year 3 have been mastering 
how to mix paints together using powder paint! 
This is not an easy skill to master by any means 
but the children have shown great 
determination and have produced some fantastic 
pieces so far. Well done!

The importance of sleep
In Talk Assemblies last week, we have been 
discussing the importance of getting a good 
night’s sleep. The children learnt about the 
importance of having a good routine before 
bedtime and how that can help, We also discussed 
the importance of limiting screen time before bed 
as that can get in the way of getting a good night’s 
rest. 

Room on the Broom 
Last  week Reception went on an exciting trip 
to the Lyceum theatre to see a performance of 
Julia Donaldson’s ‘Room on the Broom’. The 
children have been learning about the story in 
their carpet sessions and this memorable 
experience will have really brought the story 
to life!


